
 

 

NEWSLETTER 16th MARCH 2018NEWSLETTER 16th MARCH 2018NEWSLETTER 16th MARCH 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

TERM 4 
 

Week 5 
 
 

Monday 19th March 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
 

Tuesday 20th March 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 
 
 

Wed 21st March 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 22nd March 
3pm Class Drop in 
Zone 
 
 

Friday 23rd March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 26th March 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
Tuesday 27th March 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 

 
Wed 28th March 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 29th March 

School Closed for 
Easter Holidays  

30 March—13 April 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Keira, Rojana, 

Darcey, Sayesha, Billy, Sakses, Colby, Ikisha, Rory, 
Namyong, Ritima, Zoya, Drew, Faye, Arthur,  Rickzin, 

Samuel G, Melvyn & Chloe O’R. 
 

Well Done! 

YES, it’s THAT time again!  
Guston’s Got Talent heats will be running next week 

where our finalists will be chosen!  
 

The Live Final will be on  
                          Wednesday, 28th March at 1.30pm    

Parents of the finalists will be invited to attend the final so keep a 
space in your diaries!!  

 

     We look forward to seeing you there!  

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE... 
 

Kearsney:   772  Kearsney:   772    
Redoubt:      725     Redoubt:      725       
Burgoyne:   720 Burgoyne:   720   
Connaught: 704Connaught: 704  
  

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are: Lola, Samuel K, Ikisha,  

Sophie M (Yr6), Nunam/Joey/Unique/Jude & Elijah, Billy 

and Oliver W (YrR). 
 

        The winner this week is: LOLA!!!! 

      Please turn over to read her work. 

Walking to school  

There have been a couple of incidences recently of pupils walking to school  

unsupervised and themselves supervising a younger family member.  Whilst we 

appreciate Burgoyne Heights is perceived to be safe and many children play  

outside unsupervised after school or at the weekends, please be mindful that 

there are still significant risks.  It only takes one accident or incident to result in a 

child getting hurt or worse.  

Please do all you can to keep your children safe.   

Thank you.     

Did you know..... 
When your child turns 5 or is already over 5 you have 
the option to pay for them to continue receiving milk at 
school.  Please visit www.coolmilk.com or speak to the 

office for more information. 
 

If your child is in KS1 they are able to receive a daily 
universal infant free school meal.  However, if you are 
eligible once they move into KS2 to receive free school 

meals, don’t wait until then and apply now while they are 
in any KS1 class as the school will receive extra funding. 


